
RCW 60.24.150  Enforcement against all or part of property.  Any 
person who shall bring a civil action to enforce the lien herein 
provided for, or any person having a lien as herein provided for, who 
shall be made a party to any such civil action, has the right to 
demand that such lien be enforced against the whole or any part of the 
saw logs, spars, piles, or other timber or manufactured lumber or 
shingles upon which he or she has performed labor or which he or she 
has assisted in securing or obtaining, or which he or she has cut on 
his or her timberland during the eight months next preceding the 
filing of his or her lien, for all his or her labor upon or for all 
his of [or] her assistance in obtaining or securing said logs, spars, 
piles, or other timber, or in manufacturing said lumber or shingles 
during the whole or any part of the eight months mentioned in *section 
seven (7) of this act, or for timber cut during the whole or any part 
of the eight months above mentioned. And where proceedings are 
commenced against any lot of saw logs, spars, piles, or other timber 
or lumber or shingles as herein provided, and some of the lienors 
claim liens against the specific logs, spars, piles, or other timber 
or lumber or shingles proceeded against, and others against the same 
generally, to secure their claims for work and labor, the priority of 
the liens shall be determined as hereinbefore provided.  [2012 c 117 § 
142; 1893 c 132 § 14; RRS § 1175. Prior: Code 1881 § 1952; 1877 p 218 
§ 14.]

*Reviser's note: "section seven (7) of this act" is codified as 
RCW 60.24.075. Section 5 (codified as RCW 60.24.040) was probably 
intended.
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